
EACH YEAR THE ARHA HOLDS A SILENT AUCTION              
DURING THE WORLD SHOW TO RAISE MONEY FOR 

THE ARHA YOUTH SCHOLARSHIP FUND.                                      
PLEASE HELP US ! 

• The ARHA is asking for members, charters  & businesses                   

to donate items for the silent auction. 

• Be creative, have some fun! It can be themed baskets,                     

gift cards, non-equine or equine related items. Please bring your 

items to the World Show Office by:  Monday, July 16th. 

• Youth Scholarship Silent Auction will be held on                                                                    

Monday, July 15th - Thursday, July 18th 

ALL PROCEEDS GO TO THE ARHA YOUTH SCHOLARSHIP FUND to 
help provide some financial help to deserving ARHA Youth.                                                                    

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT                                                              
BARB DEWELL, YOUTH AUCTION COORDINATOR                                  

CALL OR TEXT  (219) 789-0255 

 


